
Be part of our children’s

Party

Children who are members will be 
$50.00 per child and non-members 

$100.00. One adult per family is 
allowed free. Each additional adult 
will be asked to contribute  $25.00. 

Hope to see you there!

Saturday December 7th 2024
WASA Sports Grounds, Farm Road, St. Joseph, 

2 pm to 6 pm.

Come join in the fun!
There will be face painting, 

games and more, including a 
visit from Santa, who will be 

distributing gifts! 

Kindly send us the child’s name, 
age and if boy or girl as well as 
the name of the accompanying 

adult/s by November 29th, 2024.

Be part of the fun!

Tel: 868 622-4810, Tel/Fax: 868 622-3392, 
Cell: 868 299-9506
Email: info@hugginscu.com, 
Website: www.hugginscu.com

You are free to bring children who are 
not members of Huggins CU too!  
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